Beginning Thursday, March 19, 2020
FREE meal for ALL children
18 years old or younger
During school closure
Monday - Friday

A Grab & Go sack lunch will contain a breakfast and a lunch. Anyone 18
years old or younger is welcome to come and grab a meal. You do NOT
need to be approved for the free/reduced lunch program.

Come to one of the following locations daily at the designated time
Monday through Friday.

North Nodaway MSHS, Hopkins — Cafeteria door 9:00 — 11:00
North Nodaway Elementary, Pickering — Front door 9:00 - 11:00

If you would like to be sure to get a meal, call the school district
at 660-778-3411.

Meals will be given to first come unless you have called to reserve
yours. Please call today (Wednesday) until 4:00 or tomorrow

(Thursday) from 7:30 to 8:30
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